
 Director of Planning and Urban Development 
 Jeff Levine 

 Inspections Division Director 
 Tammy Munson 

11/7/2012 
 

1041 Brighton LLC 

1 Canal Plaza 

Portland, ME 04101 
 
 

CBL: 274  D 001 
Located at: 1041 Brighton Ave 

To Whom It May Concern, 

This letter verifies that the work performed under Building Permit # 2012-08-4875 issued by the 
City of Portland at the above address has been completed.  Inspections have been recorded 
and the work appears to be in accordance with the applicable code requirements. This does not 
certify that the property is free of building code violations. 
 
If you have any questions, feel free to contact me at this office.  
 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
 
 
George Froehlich 
Code Enforcement Officer 
207-874-8707 
 


